CALISTOGA FIRE DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Erik Lundquist/Sr.Planner

FROM: Steve Campbell / Fire Chief

SUBJECT: Conceptual Design Review for 331 Silverado Trail- Brain Arden Wines

DATE: 6/13/2011

The Fire Department has completed its conceptual review of the submittal materials received May 31, 2011 regarding the above referenced application.

- 1. All road width shall be a minimum of 20feet and 26feet at hydrant locations.
- 2 Fire flow studies should be conducted as early as possible to determine needed fire flow and pressure requirements, there is the possibility this project will need a fire pump.
- 3. All building will have Fire Sprinklers.
- 4. The project will be in a wildland hazard area, given the location of Mt Washington.